
G.D. GEONKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, DWARKA 

Dear Parents, 
 

We are very pleased to announce that the Government of NCT, Delhi, has notified reopening 
of schools for classes VI - XII and accordingly, we shall open the school from the month of 
September, 2021, in a phased manner. Children may continue to opt for classes in 
offline or online mode. 

Please be assured, that school would strictly adhere to the SOP guidelines issued by the 
health department & DOE.  

1) Separate entry points will be provided to the students. 

2) Thermal screening and sanitization at the entry points will be ensured. 

3) Sanitization of classrooms, washrooms, labs, common areas will be done at regular 

intervals. 

4) All the Teachers in the campus have been vaccinated. 

5) Social distancing would be ensured at all times. 

6) Only 12-15 students will be allowed inside a classroom/ lab at a given time. 

7) Cafeteria shall remain closed. 

Therefore, we request you to take note of following points for safe offline classes: 

 
1) Please ensure that your ward does not attend school if: 

a. She / He has come in contact with any Covid patient in the last 10 days. 
b. She / He is suffering from fever or has any symptoms of COVID. 
c. Your residence is in containment zone. 

 
2) Please send adequate drinking water, dry snacks, and a Covid Care kit comprising 

of pocket-size hand sanitizer and an extra mask with your ward to school. 
3) Exchange of books, notebooks, stationery and lunch boxes WILL NOT be permitted. 
4) Students will attend the classes in proper school uniform. 

            
         
     Looking forward to your support and co-operation. 
   

     Regards 
 

  Anita Khosla 



     Principal 
 
  

 


